
6 November 1997 

Phil Walsh 
137 51stSt. 
Des Moines, IA 50312 
(515) 255-2552 

Tom Kent 

211 Richards St. 
Iowa City, IA 52246 

Dear Tom, 

I wanted to mention a couple of discrepancies I noticed in the Spring 1997 field 
reports. . vA 

For Cinnamon _ Teal (IBL 67:86), I only had 1 sighting--on 19 April. The 2 as yp ~ 
May sighting attributed to me is incorrect. ¥ ” 

Under Mississippi Kite (IBL 67:86), the report states that "all" sightings are a 

listed. However, in addition to those listed, I also had the following sightings: Mee Pre n 

Number Date Location (ye! 

1 21,22, 23 May near Greenwood Park 
3 24 May near Greenwood Park 

The 3 birds seen on 24 May were seen simultaneously. 

Hope this is useful; feel free to call or write if you have any questions. 

Thanks--take care-- 

Phil Walsh


